
Special Olympics PEI 2021 AGM Nomination Report 

 

We would like to start by thanking our retiring board members.   

To Paul Smith, Director at Large, for his time and talents over the past twelve years.  

Paul’s background in law enforcement helped SOPEI strengthen its policies and 

procedures enabling SOPEI to create more holistic and individualized approaches to 

registration, discipline and complaints and mitigating risks adhered to a sport 

organization.  Our sincere thank you to Paul. 

Since October 7th, we have made ongoing recruitment efforts to fill a vacant Director 

at Large position. All other positions are not up for election or renewal at this time. 

The slate of directors and officers for the 2021-2022 year are as follows: 

 

Past-President:   Remains Vacant 

President:     Jamie Arsenault    

Vice-President:   Craig Watson  

Secretary:    Donna Campbell 

Treasurer:    Robert Horne   

Athlete Rep:    Heidi Mallet 

Directors at Large: Kevin Stonefield  Cecil Villard   

Laurie McNally  Bevan Woodacre  

Clifford Lee   Melanie McKenna 

 

Can I please have a motion to approve the Election of Officers and Directors for the 2021-2022 

year? 

 


